

CITY OF POMPANO BEACH GENERAL EMPLOYEES RETIREMENT SYSTEM MEMORANDUM NO. 2021-05

2020 NOV 12 AM IO: 28

November 5, 2020

TO:

Asceleta H. Hammond, City Clerk

FROM:

Madelene L. Klein, Executive Director

SUBJECT:

Trustee Appointment – Mark Darmanin

Please be advised that the term of Mark Darmanin as a Trustee on the General Employees' Retirement System Board of Trustees will expire on December 6, 2020.

During Mr. Darmanin's current three (3) year term, he has attended 100% of the 36 meetings held. Mr. Darmanin's knowledge and experience have been an invaluable asset to the Board and he has donated many hours of personal time to help keep the Retirement System's operation successful.

Mr. Darmanin is interested in being reappointed to the Board of Trustees for another three (3) year term.

Thank you.